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2016-2017 SABERCATS BASEBALL SEASON 

 

OPEN LETTER REGARDING OUR FUNDRAISING EFFORTS 

 

Our goal is to provide our players a ​quality​ team sport experience that they will remember for a 
lifetime.  Along the way, they will learn numerous skills, as well as sportsmanship, team play concept, 
and the competitive skills needed for high school, college and eventually their careers. 
 
Although we had many achievements last season, our program has even bigger goals for this season. 
In the current climate of school budget being slashed it is even more ​important​ that we receive 
outside​ ​financial​ ​support​ to continue our program at the level required for a 6A high school.   It takes 
between $80,000-$100,000 per year to maintain this level.   Any support you provide will allow for the 
program to be all inclusive and our players not having to ‘pay to play’ as some schools have been 
forced to adopt. 
 
We have around 70 student athletes each year that participate in our program and we receive very 
little funding from the school.  If ​every​ ​player​ in our program could bring in ​$800​ each for our 
fundraising efforts, we would be a long way to funding our baseball program for the season. 
 
Some of our immediate requirements are:  

● additional uniforms 
● practice equipment 
● field maintenance resources 
● funds to travel to scrimmages and tournaments 

 
Please consider making a donation online, all donations big or small help us achieve our goal. 
Southmoore Sabercats Home Run Club (SSHRC) is a ​501(c)3 non-profit organization​.  We will provide 
a written letter of receipt, for tax purposes, for every donation over $100.  If you prefer to pay via 
check, please complete the online form and send a copy of it, along with your check made payable to 
SSHRC to: Southmoore Sabercats Home Run Club, PO Box 7234, Moore OK, 73153-1234. 
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns regarding fundraising please email us at 
shssabercatsbaseball@gmail.com 
 
On behalf of all Sabercats we thank you. 
 
SSHRC Board of Directors 
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